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STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

Attn: R1O-8 Rulemakin" Air: Lithographic Printing Rules

To whom it may concern,

I wish to withdraw my recently submitted comments to the Illinois Pollution Control

Board (IPCB> regarding proposed changes to the Reasonably Available Control

Technology (RACT) for Volatile Organic Material Emissions Standards,

My comments were based on regulations listed on the Illinois Environmental Protection

Agency {IEPA) website. After reviewing the IPCB docket, including amended filings

incorporating the most recent IEPA changes, I believe that the rules, as currently written,

arc not ambiguous with regard to the Ileatsct Lithographic Printing control device

requirements. Therefore I wish to withdraw my comments lo the IPCB dated December

23, 2009.

If you have any questions regarding this withdrawal request, please feel free to contact

me at (030) 993-2138 or by e-mail at hmccTmaivinmxsiardiplaUenv.com. Thank you.
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